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Bempton Primary School Awarded Primary Science Quality Mark 

 

We are very proud to announce that Bempton Primary School has been awarded the 

Primary Science Quality Mark. We would like to thank all staff for their hard work but in 

particular Mr Bollon, the Science Lead who has driven this project forward. 

 

 PSQM is a comprehensive evidence-based professional development programme that 

effectively develops science leadership, ensuring teachers have the knowledge, capability 

and support they need to transform science education and shape future generations.   

The Primary Science Quality Mark is led by the University of Hertfordshire.  

 

For more information please visit: www.psqm.org.uk 
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